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The monthly Board of Directors meeting will be held on Thursday, July 21st, at 6:30 p.m. 

in the HOA office inside the pool #2 enclosure.  We hope to see you there! 

                 Happy                                                                               

             4th of July!!! 

The Playmor HOA office will be closed and all 
staff will be off on Monday, July 4, 2016, in                

observance of this holiday. 

       DOGS ON LEASHES  

NO DOG SHALL ENTER THE COMMON AREA 

EXCEPT WHILE ON A LEASH HELD BY A     

PERSON CAPABLE OF CONTROLLING THE DOG.     

 Owners shall prevent 

their pets from soiling 

any portion of the                    

Common  Area where   

other  persons customarily walk and 

further, shall be obligated to clean 

up all  portions of the Common Area 

which have been soiled by their pets.                               

(section 7.5 CCR’s)  

PARKING REMINDER 

Some residents are parking 

their cars in unassigned 

spaces.  Please respect your 

neighbors by parking in your 

own space, within the appropriate lines of 

each space and never on the grass or in 

fire lanes.  Driveways and fire lanes must 

be kept clear at all times for emergency 

equipment. Parking a vehicle in the                  

driveway or fire lanes and leaving it                 

unattended is expressly prohibited.   

INTERESTED IN               

BEING A                          

BOARD MEMBER?   

There are three (3) 

seats up for election on The 

Board of Directors this fall.  

Do you have one evening a 

month that you would like to 

volunteer for Playmor HOA?  

If are interested, please call 

Linda Steverson at 858-451-

3082. The elections will take 

place at the HOA 38th Annual 

Meeting which will be held on 

Saturday, November 12, 2016. 

 Any owner leasing or renting his/her condominium 

shall provide the office with a current completed 

Lease Addendum Form.  If you need the form for 

your unit, please e-mail the office at                                                      

office@playmor.org or go to Playmor.org 

Letters will be sent out soon to request updated 

phone numbers, etc for our HOA master files.                     

Please respond as quickly as possible for emergency 

purposes.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

858-451-3082                                                     

HOA Office                                       

619-889-0918                                       

Emergency Maint. 

www.playmor.org 

office@playmor.org 

MAY BE COMING SOON TO YOUR MAILBOX... 

Letters to homeowners regarding rust on security 

and screen doors.  The HOA office has received many 

complaints on this item because unsightly, rusted 

doors detracts from the beauty of the Playmor               

community.  Painting of security and screen doors is 

a homeowner’s responsibility.   


